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 【【【【Press Release】】】】 

 

The 17th International Postage Stamp Design Contest – Awards for Macao Contestants 

The result of The 17th International Postage Stamp Design Contest with the theme – Sharing 

Hope, organized by Korea Post was announced.  This year, a total of 93 design works were 

submitted through the mailing by Communications Museum.  We would like to extend our 

congratulations to Cheong Pok Man, student of Pui Ching School and Wong Chan, designer, 

whose works have won the Special Award of Youth Category and the Honorable Mention of 

General Category respectively. Communications Museum will continue to work hard on 

promoting this international activity in order to enhance international cultural exchange and 

stamp collection, as well as to encourage stamp collection.  

 

 

 


